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Colleges and universities across the nation are making it a priority to educate students about issues of 
stalking, domestic and dating violence, and sexual assault. A recent $295,000 Department of Justice 
grant will allow Rivier to continue its investment in education for these important topics through Project 
CARE—Campus Awareness for Raiders to End Issues of Sexual Assault, Domestic Violence, Dating 
Violence & Stalking. 

The grant will fund Rivier’s Project CARE Director position; expansion of education initiatives 
related to gender-based violence; an expanded partnership with Bridges, Nashua’s domestic and sexual 
violence support advocate; and ongoing efforts to increase awareness on campus. 

The University congratulates the CARE Task Force, headed by Vice President for Student Affairs 
Kurt Stimeling, for its efforts in obtaining this grant and advancing the University’s mission to engage 
in dialog about basic human issues facing society. ■ 

$295K DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE GRANT EXPANDS PROJECT CARE  
 

(From Rivier Today, Fall 2020) 


